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Consultee response for application WP/20/00692/DCC from Dorset Waste 

Partnership (DWP) 

08/12/2020 

 

Dear Planning Team – please find below comments by the Waste Disposal Authority 

 

As the waste disposal authority we consider any additional capacity for the treatment 

of waste in Dorset would be welcome. However, our residual waste is currently 

under contract and any future treatment of the municipal waste that we collect would 

be subject to the normal competitive tender process, so we cannot guarantee any 

direct award of contract in the future for Dorset’s residual waste. 

 


